
The Bremerton Housing Authority’s Board of 
Commissioners decided Monday to name the 
assisted-living facility under construction in 
Westpark Bay Vista Commons. 
 
The complex, at the eastern end of the Westpark 
public housing complex, will have 72 units, including 
12 for Alzheimer’s patients and 60 for Medicaid 
recipients. The new facility will join the Firs, a 
housing complex for seniors and disabled adults. 
 
Development of Bay Vista, formerly known as the 
Firs II, is one step in a near total redevelopment of 

Westpark from 1940s-era housing to a brand new mix 
of housing options. 
 
Kathryn Jerkovich, Westpark project manager for 
Marathon Development, the company developing the 
new Westpark, said Bay Vista is expected to be ready 
to open in mid-2007. 
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